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Apr 17, 2019 

 

Dear Editor: 

 

We hereby submit the revised manuscript entitled “Recent progress of chemotherapy and biomarkers 

for gastroesophageal cancer” by Osamu Maeda et al. to be considered for publication as a minireview 

article in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology. 

 

We added an audio file for Audio Core Tip. 

 

We thank you for considering our paper for publication in the World Journal of Gastrointestinal 

Oncology and looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Osamu Maeda M.D., Ph.D. 

 

Department of Clinical Oncology and Chemotherapy 

Nagoya University Hospital 

65 Tsurumai-cho, Showa-ku, Nagoya 466-8560, Japan 


